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In regard to the above It is my opinion that keeping the high street area commercial would be in 
the best interest of the Primrose Hill community. There is plenty of residential housing in the 
neighborhhood Many small businesses have been driven out by higher rents The Triyoga studio 
is beneficial to so many local residents who can walk there It adds to the community as it 
promotes easy access to health and wellness activities I do recommend that you ensure that 
Triyoga remains, and the facilities so near the high street are used for much needed commercial 
activities that support the residents and people who come into Primrose Hill My son and his family 
live at 127 Gloucester Avenue and I spend a great deal of time there with them The Triyoga 
studio is very important to me 
Respectfully, 
Jane Wechsler 


